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PRESS RELEASE 

Release Date: 17 Sept 2014
Volunteers needed at Sturry Road Community Park

Monthly practical volunteering mornings have now started at Canterbury’s hidden gem, Sturry Road Community Park. Last week a group of enthusiastic volunteers managed to clear an overgrown flower bed, ready for sowing with wildflower seed to attract bees and butterflies next summer. Tasks will now be held one Saturday a month throughout autumn, winter and spring. Come along and join in with a range of different practical jobs – anything from painting a shed to creating homes for wildlife. All ages are welcome, and you can bring the kids along too. If you’re new to this kind of work, training will be provided in a friendly, relaxed setting. ‘We’ll even supply tea and biscuits,’ added Park Officer Martin Thomas. Interested in finding out how you could help? Call Martin on 07710 384952 or email martin.thomas@kent.gov.uk for more details.
Date of next volunteer morning: Saturday 11th Oct starting at 10am. Meet at park entrance next to Park and Ride.
Sturry Road Community Park is located on the edge of Canterbury behind the Park and Ride. Officially opened in 2007, it was created on a former landfill site with money raised by local people. The park is managed by the Sturry Road Community Garden Trust, a dedicated group of local volunteers.
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